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Dear Parent, 

 

Greetings from SCR public School 

 

As you are aware that the school will reopen on Monday, 5th July 2021 post summer vacation. 

Hope to see students have enjoyed the vacation and they are ready to take up new challenges. 

It must have been tricky time for all the parents to keep their ward(s) and themselves safe 

during this pandemic time. It would be really good to see that students have enjoyed their 

break and they are all rejuvenated by now. 

 

Online classes will commence on Monday, 5th July 2021. Class teachers will share the time 

table as well as zoom ID and password for these classes. Please be vigilant about these online 

classes as attendance is significant and students must participate. 

 

I would also like to remind you all about the holiday homework which was assigned before 

break. It is mandatory for all the students to submit their work. Respective class teacher will 

let you know on how to submit their work as it carries marks which will be added in their first 

term result. 

 

Take care and be safe. 

 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

 

Principal 
 


